
 

 

Foundation Stage News   

Date: Friday 16th July 2021  

 
Oooo argh me hearties! The children have had a fantastic week at 
‘Pirate School’ this week and have done a sterling job at learning how to 
become pirates. They have made their own pirate tools and accessories, 
learnt how to sneakily steal treasure and completed challenges to get 
their own treasure back from Blackbeard the pirate!   
 
 
Reading  
Please continue to read with your child at home throughout the summer holidays. Don’t forget 
to log onto Phonics Bugs Club www.activelearnprimary.co.uk  using your child’s username and 
password (look on your teams chat if you cannot remember) and use the school code K3pa to 
access a range of reading books for your child to read.  
 
Maths 
It would be beneficial for your child to play some maths games throughout the summer holidays.  
They could log onto Numbots or access the Topmarks website which has lots of great games.  
 
  
Bookmarks 
Thank you for your support in reading the words on your child’s bookmark at home. It would really 
benefit your child if you continue to practise the words on the bookmark throughout the summer 
holidays. If your child can read the words, challenge them to be able to spell them correctly. 
 
 
We have had a wonderful year with the children and feel very privileged to have taught them 
and see how they have developed throughout the year. We hope you all have a well-deserved 
rest over the summer and you get to make lots of wonderful memories. Let’s hope the 
sunshine lasts!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders:  
 

 Please ensure you return all of your child’s library books and reading 
books by Monday 19th July 2021. The children will not take any books 
home over the summer but will still have access to reading books on 
phonics bug and free games on the phonics play website.  

 

 We will be sending your child’s books home with them on Monday. 
Please ensure that your child has a carrier bag inside their book bag 
which they can carry their books in. We will also be sending their PE kits 
and wellies home with them before the end of term. 
 

 Your child’s school report was sent home with them today. You will find 
these inside your child’s book bag. 

 
 
Any comments….. 
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